As of January, 2022, our operational plan is amended to remove the following bullet from Page 5:

e “Drink machines and snack machines will not be operational for this school year to prevent
extra sanitization requirements and student crowding.”

Drink machines will be restocked during exam time, January 10-14, 2022.

We do not have snack machines at PCSS currently and we have a food program with lots of free access
to food.



